
 

Wednesday,	June	6,	2012		
3:00	pm	to	4:00	pm	
1315	Pierce	Hall	

Maximizing Your  Summer	

 Learn	of	the	summer	opportunities	offered	to	TTSM	
members	to	expand	resumes.	

 Hear	TTSM	members’	testimonials	about	their	
summer	experiences	and	how	they’ve	enhanced	
their	teaching	skills	and	career	planning.		

Learn more about TTSM: 
 

 >  Website: http://ttsmatucr.googlepages.com 
 >   Facebook: TTSMatUCR 
 >   Attend our officers’ meeting Monday’s from 
3:00  pm to 4:00 pm in Rivera Library, Room 206 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact: 
 
President: Lauren Blong (lblon001@ucr.edu) 
Vice-President: Khrystal Bragdon (kbrag001@ucr.edu) 


